
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,         

 

Exciting news – on Tuesday 2nd July we will be holding our school Sports Day! 

 

Parents and carers are welcome to attend, please find below the timings of the day and when your 

child will be participating in the events.   

 

9:00-10:30am Reception, Years 1 and 2 

10:30-12:00pm Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Parents and carers to vacate the premises whilst children have their lunch.  

1:30-2:30pm Whole school running events  

 

If you wish to attend you will need to arrive 10 minutes before the start time. During the afternoon, we 

will be holding running events, all children are welcome to participate in at least one of the running 

events, however some may choose not to. If you wish to watch your children complete a running 

event in the afternoon, please return to school at 1:30pm.  

 

Children must arrive at school at their usual time wearing their PE kits and a t-shirt in their house 

colour as they will be earning points for their ‘house’. Please check with your child’s class teacher if 

you are not sure of their colour house.  

 

Please provide your child with a named water bottle to be refilled throughout the day. If it is forecast to 

be warm, please provide your child with a hat and apply sunscreen before coming to school. 

Lunchtime will be as normal.  

 

We are very excited about Sports Day and know the children will be trying their best to win their points 

and hopefully put their house colour ribbons on the Sports Day Cup! 

 

Kind regards 

Miss Bishop and Mrs Davis 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


